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The official website of the MTB Youth European Championships in Pila is online 
 
 
The work of the Organizing Committee, chaired by Felice Piccolo della Pila Bike Planet, of 

the European Youth Mountain Bike Championships, scheduled in Pila (Valle d'Aosta) from 28 
June to 3 July 2021, continues at a fast pace. And, exactly two months after the 'start' of the 
races, the official website of the event is online: www.PilaBike.it. 

  
Not yet completed in all its pages, at the moment the site has the nodal sections of the event 

operational: a direct link - http://www.uec.ch/en/event/142/2021-uec-mtb-youth -european-
championships - to the website of the European Federation to be able to register for the 
continental review, registrations open from 18 April; all the information you need to plan the 
seven days in the Pila basin: the Team area, the parking areas for campers, logistics and the 
services offered to all athletes and professionals. 

 
In the days before the site went online, the messaging of the Facebook page, 

@uecmtbyouthchampionships, was invaded by many requests for information, proving the 
interest aroused by the event which, we recall, in the second edition on the Valle d'Aosta paths, 
in the 2019, saw just under 600 competitors on the starting line - 204 in the women's races, 382 
in the men's under 15 and Under 17 categories -, representing 29 nations. 

 
The general program, which could be modified, foresees, on Monday 28 June, the 

verification of the cards, the delivery of the bib numbers and, in the late afternoon, the technical 
meeting of all the races; the next day, Tuesday 29th, the races will begin, with the Time Trial for 
all categories, women and men. Wednesday 30, the Team relay; Thursday 1 July, the Eliminator 
Xce; on 2 July, the Cross country reserved for Under 15, male and female. Saturday 3 July, with 
the Cross country Under 17. 


